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Hi. I wanted to quickly voice my support for HJR5. Hunting and fishing have helped 

better my life for almost 30 years. It’s created great memories, provided a safe and 

healthy hobby, nourished my body, given me the opportunity to pump many 

thousands of dollars into the economy, and beginning recently, the chance to bond 

with my 5 year old son. Hunting and fishing are safe and healthy activities that have 

been a part of Oregonians way of life for a long time.  

 

Bob Williams  


